
The Sharon City School District
is soliciting proposals for the
purchase  of  cellular
connectivity  for  up  to  300
devices.  Specifications  are
available in the Business Office
at  215  Forker  Boulevard,
Sharon, PA 16146 weekdays
from  8:00  am  to  3:00  pm.
Questions regarding the specs
can  be  directed  to  Garrett
Dout,  IT  Director,  at
garrett_dout@sharonsd.org.
All  proposals  must  be
submitted on or before 12:00
pm on July 12, 2023 to the
attention  of  the  Business
Manager  at  the  address
above. Bid envelopes are to be
marked  CELLULAR
CONNECTIVITY BID. Proposals
will  be  opened  shortly  after
noon  that  day.  The  District
reserves the right to reject any
and all proposals.


